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SALEM – The Salem Health West Valley Foundation announced that 

beginning Feb. 1 scholarship applications are available for students in 

medically related fields of study.
To receive a scholarship application packet, visit www.salemhealth.org/

scholarships and click on the Salem Health West Valley Foundation link.

Completed application packets must be received in the administrative 

office, 525 S.E. Washington St., Dallas, by 4 p.m. Friday, March 24, or 
postmarked by Wednesday, March 22. Applications also can be e-mailed 

to wvhfoundation@salemhealth.org.

Applicants must have a permanent residence in Polk County or be a 

current employee or family member of a current employee at Salem Health 

West Valley, and must have applied to a college in their field of study 
before applying for the scholarship.

Final selections will be announced by May 2. For more information, 

contact Salem Health West Valley Foundation at 503-831-3456. 
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FUNDRAISER 
 

The Willamina V.F.W. Aux. #4211 

is sponsoring an evening of Bingo and Auctions.  

Proceeds will go to Iskam MǝkʰMǝk-Haws (Grand Ronde Food Pantry) 

 

We will have BINGO, silent and oral auctions. 

(ages 10 and up may play with an adult) 

 

When: March 23, 2017 

Where: V.F.W. Hall - 771 NE Main Street, Willamina, OR 

Doors open at 5:30 p.m., Games start at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

Tickets are $10 for 1 main game packet of 10 games 

To Purchase BINGO Pre-sale Tickets please contact: Vickie Rober 503-843-7444 / 

Debra Nolen 503-879-2409 / Linda Scott 971-237-5577 / or Francene Ambrose 

503-879-3663. 

“A Place To Call Home”

The Tribe’s Adult Foster Care lodges are committed to offering quality 

care to our Elders and helping them remain as independent as possible, while 

providing the personalized assistance they need. At our lodges, a wide range 

of services is available in a comfortable setting where privacy is respected and 

maximum independence is supported. For information, contact Adult Foster 

Program Director Peggy Shaver at 503-879-1694. 
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The Tribal Court is now issuing marriage licenses and is able to per-

form marriage ceremonies for a filing fee of $40. For questions regarding 
scheduling, please contact the Tribal Court at 503-879-2303. 

MARRIAGES IN TRIBAL COURT


